MAY 11 1994

Docket No. 030-33027
License No. 47-25233-01MD

Tri-States Area Nuclear Pharmacy

ATIN: Craig Lewandowski, Pharm. D.
Manager

611 7th Avenue

Huntington, West Virginia 25701

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 47-25233-01MD/94-01

Thank you for your response of April 22, 1994, received on April 28, 1994, to
our Notice of Violation, issued on March 28, 1994, concerning activities
conducted under NRC License No. 47-25233-0I1MD. We have evaluated your
response and found that it meets the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. Concerning
your Ludlum Model 2200 counting equipment, we agree that as long as you follow
the guidance in NRC Information Notice 93-30, including documentation of your
efforts, you should be able to demonstrate that your equipment is sensitive
enough to meet NRC regulatory requirements. Our records have been modified to
reflect that the Ludlum Model 2200 counting equipment example is not included
in the violation. We will examine the implementation of your corrective
actions during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Douglas M. Collins, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety and
Safeguards Branch

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

cc: State of West Virginia
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